Dear teacher,


I want to let you know that I disagree with the direction taken by Alpine School District in implementing Investigations, Connected, and IMP math.  I believe, as all independent studies and evaluations show, that these programs are devastating higher math skills and will result in a loss of economic opportunities for our children by the time they reach college.  I have signed Oak Norton’s math petition (along with almost 5% of the school district) at www.oaknorton.com and request that you use traditional math in your classroom and teach my child the standard algorithms for math.  As a result of Oak’s petition and the efforts of many parents, the district has now authorized you to teach anywhere on the spectrum of traditional math to Investigations math that you feel is necessary to teach my children.  You may not be aware of this and it has come to my attention that the district has not circulated this statement to you so I am attaching a copy.  I respectfully request that you spend the majority of your time in the classroom using tradition math content and techniques so that our children can catch up on all the foundational subjects and comprehension they have missed under these weak discovery learning programs.  See Oak’s site for more research on what experts independent of these programs say about them.
Sincerely,

NAME

